
 

Campout Newsletter  

Date: November 16-18, 2018  

Location:  Walnut Hills Campground, Staunton, Virginia   

Hosts:  Jim & Kathie Kline and Mark & Jan Edwards  

The Tidewater Tascas has quite the adventure for our 

November campout, some of us more than others.  Staunton and 

the surrounding areas experienced a severe ice storm days 

before our arrival and some icy ride conditions still remained.  

You can see from the pictures that the trees along Afton 

Moutain were full of ice and the roads of the campground were 

not better.  Our original sites were located on top of the hill of 

the campground but after Phil and Mark had quite the adventure 

getting unstuck on the steep, winding, icy road heading up the 

hill, the staff moved our 

sites to somewhere less 

hilly. If you haven’t heard 

the story, ask Phil next 

time you see him.   

 

Other than the icy conditions, we still had a wonderful time.  

The Klines and Edwards put on an amazing taco dinner on 

Friday night and made arrangements for us to have dinner on 

Saturday at Edelweiss 

Restaurant which was 

located nearby.  A few 

members hit up some 

wineries on Saturday during the day while others shopped and 

others went exploring.  Saturday night after dinner we played 

an intense game of Left Right Center – Molly and Ellie 

participated in their first independent round but sadly lost all 

of their money to their mommy.  Sunday we met for a quick 

goodbye, enjoyed some yummy donuts and pastries and then 

hit the road to head home. 
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